
 

   Presentation on Future Career   

         Options For Students  

All parents of 6th grade students in Dr. Paul Nettle 

Middle School are invited. 

 

Date: 23 January 2020 

Time: 6:00-7:00 PM 

Location: Nettle Middle School  

 

Event will include a discussion on career fields, 

how to help students identify their interests, how to 

help them begin to think about a future career, and 

examples of job opportunities in the  

Haverhill/Merrimac Valley region. 

 

Dinner will be provided. 

Kids are welcome. 

 

Please RSVP to hp3@jdg21.com 
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